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Patricia Farris 

1 Bristol Ct 

Mount Vernon, IL. 62864 

 

Dear Ms. Farris: 

My name is Mikala Glass and I live in Mount Vernon. I am writing to invite you and your family to 

a special event that millions around the world will attend, the anniversary of Jesus’ death. Many 

in our community know Jesus as their savior and identify themselves as Christians. Why should 

we commemorate Jesus’ death? On the night before he died, Jesus told his disciples to 

commemorate his sacrifice. At Luke 22:19 he said: “Keep doing this in remembrance of me.”  

This year the anniversary of Jesus’ death is Saturday, March 27, 2021. Because of the pandemic, 

this event will not be held in person but instead will be held virtually at 7:30 PM. At this event, we 

will learn how we can show our appreciation for all that Jesus has done for us. To find out how to 

connect, please contact me at: 

PO Box 555; Mount Vernon, Illinois 62864  --  (555) 555-5555 

You are also invited to attend a special Bible talk the weekend before. The topic is: Have You 

Found a “Pearl of High Value”? This event will also be held virtually, on Sunday March 21, 2021 

at 9:30 AM. Please contact me for more information on how to connect online. 

Free Bible study aids, videos, and articles are available on our official website, www.jw.org. The 

Bible has helped millions of people to find answers to questions about life and the future. Why 

not investigate it for yourself?  

 

  

Mikala Glass 
PO Box 555; Mount Vernon, Illinois 62864 

Sincerely, 

Mikala Glass 

Mikala Glass 


